
From: Jim Rulli [mailto:jrulli@cinci.rr.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 4:32 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Duke Pipeline 

Please do not allow the proposed Duke high pressure natural gas pipeline to be routed through 
our beautiful village. It is a potential danger to this populated area. It is our understanding that 
these pipelines are generally routed through rural areas. Also, the safety record of these high 
pressure natural gas pipelines does not to generate confidence. 
We live only a block from one of the proposed routes. The construction of it alone would be 
extremely disruptive along the very busy road. The Village's police and fire departments are 
located on this road as well. Construction would no doubt impair these vital services. 
Please consider what a disaster it would be if there were an explosion in this populated area. 
Don't allow Duke to build this pipeline. 

Jim and Patti Rulli 
Amberley Village 
Cincinnati 
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